
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 28, 2019 
 

Subject: Fire Commissioner Harrison Pfeffer Sworn-In 
 

Contact: Yehuda Beer, Deputy Fire Administrator   732-364-5151 

       Steven Mulholland, Deputy Fire Administrator  

 
 

NEW FIRE COMMISSIONER SWORN-IN TO OFFICE 
 

It is with pleasure the Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners announces the swearing-in of 

Fire Commissioner Harrison Pfeffer. Commissioner Pfeffer has been appointed to fill the seat 

vacated earlier this month by Denise Gregory. 

 

 
 

Commissioner Pfeffer was administered the Oath of Office at the Board of Fire 

Commissioners Meeting on June 27, 2019, and will serve until the next fire election in 

February 2020.  


